
October 1, 2008

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Colleen M. Dale, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building
200 Madison Street
Jefferson City, MO 65101

RE : Case No . ER-2009-0089

Dear Ms. Dale:

As per the Commission's September 12, 2008 order in the above-captioned
proceeding, the petition to intervene of United States Department of Energy, the
National Nuclear Security Administration and the Federal Executive Agencies is
enclosed herewith .

Thank you for your kind attention .

Very truly yours,

Arthur PerrylBruder
Attorney for the
United States Department of Energy
Telephone: (202) 586-3409
Facsimile:

	

(202) 586-7479
arthur.bruder(a,hg.doe.gov

Department of Energy
Washington, DC 20585
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